
 
CITIZENS POLICE REVIEW BOARD MEETING 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
CITY HALL 8TH FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FT. LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33301 

JUNE 8, 2009 – 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
  1/09 – 12/09 
  Cumulative Attendance 
Board Members Attendance P A 
Alan Stotsky, Chair P 6 0 
Eileen Helfer, Vice Chair P 5 1 
Capt. Eric Brogna  P 3 3 
Lt. Mike DiMaggio P 4 2 
Det. Nina Justice  P 6 0 
Patrick Kerney P 4 2 
Edwin P. Parke P 6 0 
Adriane Reesey  P 6 0 
George Trodella P 4 0 
 
Staff  
Capt. Rick Maglione, Internal Affairs 
Sgt. Harvey Jacques 
Sgt. William Stewart 
Sgt. Martinez. 
B. Chiappetta, Recording Clerk, Prototype, Inc. 
 
 
Communication to the City Commission 
 
None  
 
A. Roll Call 
 
Chair Stotsky called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and determined that there were 
nine members present, which constituted a quorum.   
 
B. Approve Minutes from the Board’s May 2009 Meeting 
 
Motion made by Ms. Reesey, seconded by Det. Justice, to approve the minutes of the 
Board’s May 2009 meeting.  In a voice vote, Board unanimously approved.   
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C. General Information 
 
Capt. Maglione introduced Sgt. Harvey Jacques, Sgt. William Stewart and Sgt. 
Martinez. 
 
D. Review the Following Internal Affairs Investigation 
 

1. I.A. Case Number: 08-048  
Complainant: Michael Green  
Allegations:  1)  Discourtesy 

2) Unnecessary use of force 
Officer:  Brandon Diaz  
Disposition:  Both Charges – Not Sustained 
 

Mr. Trodella asked if a hair sample had ever been obtained from Mr. Green.  Capt. 
Maglione said this had not been necessary.   
 
Motion made by Ms. Helfer, seconded by Mr. Trodella, to support the findings of 
Internal Affairs.  In a voice vote, Board unanimously approved.   
 
 
Board Discussion 
 
Mr. Kerney apologized for missing two meetings.  He stated he had now adjusted his 
schedule to accommodate his Board attendance. 
 
 
 
 
There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 
p.m. 
 
[Minutes prepared by J. Opperlee, ProtoType Services] 


